NAPA/SOLANO AREA AGENCY ON AGING
PUBLIC NOTICE
AREA PLAN UPDATE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on April 5, 2022 at 10:30 am via Zoom, a community forum will be held for the Napa/Solano Area Agency on Aging to present the recommendations for the update to the four-year Area Plan and solicit comments from the public.

This forum will provide information about the updated goals of the four-year Area Plan for the period of July 1, 2022 – June 30, 2023, prior to the adoption and submission of the plan to the California Department of Aging.  

Due to the recommendation for citizens to self-isolate, the proposed Area Plan will be available for review on the Napa/Solano Area Agency on Aging website prior to the meeting, www.aans.org.  Individuals are encouraged to view the materials and submit questions/comments to the Napa/Solano Area Agency on Aging on or before April 15, 2022.  Comments may be submitted by sending an email directly to eclark@solanocounty.com.  

Interested persons are invited to attend and be heard. 

April 5 Meeting
Zoom
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83784479976
Meeting ID: 837 8447 9976
Phone: 1 669 900 9128


